
 

 

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF FOLEY, ALABAMA 

PUBLIC COMMENT NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Foley, AL (FHA) is placing for public view 

and comment, its 5-Year Plan for 2025-2029. The Plan will be placed for public view 

and comment starting on Thursday, August 1st, 2024 through Monday, September 

16th, 2024. 

 

A draft of the 5-Year Plan is available for public review on our website 

www.foleyha.org and our central office 815 N. McKenzie Street Suite E, Foley, AL 

36535.  

 

FHA will hold a public hearing to discuss the 5-Year Plan on Wednesday, September 

25th, 2024 promptly at 10:00 a.m. at the Foley City Hall 407 E. Laurel Avenue, Foley, 

AL 36535.  

 

The deadline to submit comments is September 16th, 2024. Comments may be 

submitted prior to the public hearing. Comments may be mailed to FHA, 815 N. 

McKenzie Street Suite E, Foley, AL 36535; or faxed to (251)943-5848. Please put 

“5-Year Plan Comment” in the subject line.  

 
For ‘Reasonable Accommodations’ you should contact our office at 251-943-5370 for additional information.  

Office hours: Monday – Thursday 7:30-6:00/CLOSED EVERY FRIDAY. 

 

http://www.foleyha.org/

